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Fire Policy: 26th January 2024 


                                      Fire Policy and Procedures

1. If a fire is discovered breaking the fire glass would raise the fire alarm or a verbal alarm could be given.  

2. If possible a member of staff would use the fire extinguisher if deemed safe to do so.

3. The session leader collects the register and phone and leads the children to safety, whilst the assistant would collect the child information forms and first aid box. 
4. The children should be evacuated through the nearest fire exit, in a silent, single line by the leader. Fire exits available include the front door, kitchen/office back door and the double doors at the playground. In the first instance, children should walk in their single line to the fire meeting point in the playground. If this route should be blocked the leader will lead children to the fire meeting point in the car park. One member of staff should be released to meet the fire brigade in the car park entrance if appropriate and safe to do so, taking the key to open the access gates or knowing the padlock codes to open them.
5. If small children or babies are present, such as during a crèche, the session leader will maintain their role and the play workers would assist carrying the children to safety. The removal of children is more important than collecting documents. 

6. The children should not collect any belongings before exiting the building and will be asked to walk swiftly but not to run.

7. The assistant will check the main play room, kitchen/ office, attached shelter room, store room, children’s toilets and the accessible toilet for any children and adults, if it is safe to do so before exiting themselves. Doors will be closed where possible. 

8. The session leader will dial 999 and ask for the necessary emergency service.

9. Upon arriving at the assembly point, missing persons would be identified by cross-referencing the register’s names against each child and adult present.  In the event of a missing person, staff would be notified and one member of staff will stay with the children whilst the other would search for the missing person, maintaining their safety at all times.  If the missing person was still not located the appropriate authorities would be notified as well as the parents. 

10. The children will be given reassurance and remain in a group until help arrives.

11. In the event of a fire happening during collection or dropping off times the same procedures would apply for the whole school. All children should be passed over to another adult on collection and dropping off times so that this adult knows responsibility for that child has been passed to them. Older children will be fire safety aware and take some responsibilities for keeping themselves safe especially when they are escorting themselves between Prime Time and school areas. 
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